
  

   

 

Dear Parent/Guardian 

 

Since the closing date for the Romeo and Juliet trip there has been a late surge of interest and I am pleased to tell 

you that we have been allocated 18 further seats. The total cost of this trip is £88.00.  

 

Please could you email bjs@bws.wilts.sch.uk in the first instance to confirm that your son is interested and make 

your payment of £88.00 by Scopay by Friday 22nd April via www.scopay.com. If you need a link code please email 

amh@bws.wilts.sch.uk. 

 

These places will be strictly allocated on a first come first served basis. 

 

Best Wishes  

 

 

CJ Ennew 

Head of English 


